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This year, the Catholic Women’s Club held their annual 
Rummage Sale and Bake Sale on the weekend of 
November 8 and 9. As always this event is a big 
success but this year was especially exceptional, 

creating a profit of $5,389.85.  
 

We would like to sincerely thank the ladies of the 
Catholic Women’s Club for their outstanding effort in 

organizing and conducting such a successful parish 
event. We would also like to thank everyone who 

donated their household items, everyone who baked 
delicious pastries, everyone who worked hard setting 
up, selling, cleaning up, and participated in any way.  

May God Bless you! 
 

Z ca�Ïego serca pragniemy podzi�¸kowa�© Klubowi 
Niewiast Katolickich za zorganizowanie i 

przeprowadzenie tegorocznej sprzeda��y rzeczy 
uzywanych. Praca naszych Pa�Ñ i wszystkich 

wspó�Ïpracuj�¦cych z nimi przynios�Ïa nadspodziewany 
rezultat w postaci czystego dochodu w wysoko�äci 

$5,389.85. Za trud, po�äwi� çenie i ci� z̧k�¦ prac�  ̧
sk�Ïadamy serdeczne Bóg Zap�Ïa�©!  

 
- Fr. Idzi Stacherczak, Pastor -  

Main Prize! 
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POVERTY 
 

Pope Francis tells us, “To love God and neighbor is not 
something abstract, but profoundly concrete: it means 

seeing in every person and face of the Lord to be 
served, to serve him concretely. And you are, dear 

brothers and sisters, in the face of Jesus.”  
 

By seeing in every person the face of the Lord, the 
Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD) 

empowers the poor through self-help programs. They 
fund organizations in your neighborhood including  
Interfaith Leadership Project who works to address 

poor quality education and overcrowding, gangs, and 
lack of political accountability from local government.  

 
This November 22nd and 23rd, join the millions of 

generous Chicagoans and support the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development to help fund 

remarkable organizations. Please visit:  
www.ChicagoPeaceAndJustice.org/CCHD for more 

information.  

Dear Parishioners, 

Soon our parishes will be conducting the Retirement 
Fund for Religious collection. This annual appeal 
benefits some 35,000 senior Catholic sisters, brothers, 
and religious order priests—women and men who 
have consecrated their lives to serving God and the 
Church. 

Pope Francis tells us, “Every consecrated person is a 
gift for the People of God on its journey.”1 Many of us, 
myself included, can recall special women or men 
religious who played meaningful roles in our lives. This 
may have been the sister who taught us in second 
grade, supporting our educational development. Or 
perhaps it was the religious brother who led us on 
retreat and nourished our spiritual growth. Their 
support of our journeys often required great 
sacrifices. Most senior religious worked for small 
stipends, leaving a substantial gap in retirement 
savings. As a result, hundreds of religious 
communities now struggle to provide adequate care 
for aging members. 

The Retirement Fund for Religious offers us an 
opportunity to support elder religious in this phase of 
their journeys. While many continue in some form of 
ministry, others are frail and need assistance. Your gift 
provides vital funding for medications, nursing care, 
and more. It also helps religious congregations 
implement long-term retirement strategies that 
ensure both quality eldercare and continued service 
to the People of God. 

I recognize this is but one of numerous worthy causes 
in need of assistance; I ask simply that you give what 
you can. In thanksgiving for the faithful service of 
senior religious, please join me in supporting the 
Retirement Fund for Religious and in praising God for 
the gifts that consecrated life offers our Church. 

 

Retirement Fund for 
Religious 

 

Please give to those who have given a lifetime. 
 

Born during the First World War, Sister Carolyn 
(center), 99, and Sister Bridget (right), 96, have each 

served for more than 70 years as members of the 
Apostles of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Sister 

Elizabeth Mary (left), 79, is not far behind at 60 years 
of service. Together, they have spent over 200 years 

in religious life, sharing their time, their faith, their 
love—sharing all they have. 

 
Never counting the cost, Sisters Elizabeth Mary, 
Carolyn, and Bridget—and some 35,000 senior 
sisters, brothers, and religious order priests like 

them—have offered their lives in service to others. 
Many worked for years for small stipends, leaving 

their religious communities without adequate savings 
for retirement and eldercare. Your gift to the 

Retirement Fund for Religious provides funding for 
prescription medications, nursing care, and more. 

Please be generous. 


